
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 

Greetings from sunny Ballwin! 
 

We are celebrating Mercy in a very special way this week at  
Holy Infant in Ballwin, Missouri. 

Sister Rosario Delaney is celebrating 50 years in Holy Infant.  We are dedicating 
a stained glass window to all the Mercy Sisters who have served in this parish and 
school since 1957 with a special tribute to Sister Rosario.  The window depicts the 
Madonna, the Mercy Cross, and the Celtic Cross.  We also have a plaque with a 
picture of Catherine McAuley and an inscription dated September 24th, 2014 ~  
 

Feast of Our Lady of Mercy 
 

How timely that this celebration should coincide with MIA celebrations? 
 
Love and blessings to all, 
 
Sister Rosario Delaney 
Sister Laurentia Cusack 
U.S. Province (Congregation)  

 
 



 
 


